
MEMO        

To: Mayor and Board of Aldermen 

From: Chief James Humphreys 

Date: Thursday, December 14, 2023 

Re: Body Worn Cameras Proposal/Contract 

 
We are in need of a total upgrade of our body worn camera program. This year we have done our 
research, along with trial and testing, and have found what we believe are the best available 
cameras and software going today and what most law enforcement agencies are using on a national 
scale.   

We are asking for your review of our proposal and hopefully your approval to for us to enter into a 
five-year contract with them starting in 2024. I have included the proposal for your review.  We 
greatly appreciate your time and consideration on this crucial and important matter.  

 

 

James M. Humphreys 

Chief of Police 

 

 


